

CITY OF WASILLA

290 E. HERNING AVE.
WASILLA, ALASKA 99654-7091
PHONE: (907) 373-9050
FAX: (907) 373-9085

COUNCIL MEMORANDUM NO. 94-01

FROM:

Clerk's Office

DATE:

January 5, 1994

SUBJECT:

1994 Liquor License Renewals

In accordance with Council Policy Statement No. 93-04, the Clerk's Office began its review of liquor establishments within Wasilla.

Departments completed their review by December 15 and submitted their findings to the Clerk's Office. December 21, 1993 letters were sent to all establishments notifying them of any problems. Calls were made to establishments with violations on January 5, 1994 to remind them to contact the departments to correct any violations.

A report of the findings is attached.

Request Council guidance regarding establishments still indicating violations.

Marjorie D. Harris, CMC

Deputy Clerk